




WINTER STORM NOTICE

Environment Canada has issued the following Special Weather Statement for Peterborough-Kawartha Lakes for 22 Dec 2023 through 26 Dec 2023. Click on the link below for details:

https://www.theweathernetwork.com/ca/alerts/high-alert/ontario/peterborough

PHC and all levels of government encourage individuals and families to be responsible for their own safety, preparedness, and well-being during emergencies.

The following links will provide tenants with information about preparing for an emergency:

City of Peterborough: https://www.peterborough.ca/en/city-services/preparing-for-an-emergency.aspx

Province of Ontario: https://www.ontario.ca/page/emergency-management

Red Cross: https://www.redcross.ca/how-we-help/emergencies-and-disasters-in-canada/be-ready-emergency-preparedness-and-recovery

In the event of a large-scale emergency, entire neighbourhoods may temporarily be isolated from local emergency service providers and utilities. Individuals and families should be prepared to take care of themselves for at least 72 hours in the event of an emergency. Please take the appropriate steps to prepare for the impacts of this storm.
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